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April 20, 2010 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Ventura 
800 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

Subject: Presentation by Cabrillo Economic Development Corporation. 

Dear Board Members: 

Recommendation: 
Receive and File a presentation by Cabrillo Economic Development Corporation. 

Discussion: 
CEDC's mission is "To provide comprehensive housing services, through a community building 
approach, that facilitate self sufficiency for individuals and families who are most lacking 
opportunity in Ventura and Santa Barbara counties and adjacent areas in Los Angeles county." 
CEDC has been pursuing their mission to provide comprehensive housing services for almost 30 
years in our county. 

During this economic downturn, Cabrillo Economic Development Corporation (CEDC) is an 
organization that is striving to insure that affordable housing is available, and have been leaders in 
constructing affordable housing stock in our county. CEDC have been long time advocates for the 
Ventura County Housing Trust Fund. 

I thought it was important for our Board to hear an update on the many services CEDC provides to 
many of our constituents. Please join me in welcoming Rodney Fernandez, Executive Director of 
Cabrillo Economic Development Corporation. 
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